
Jemez Mountains Electric Cooperative, Inc. will be hosting two Town 
Halls for members the first week of January to discuss the proposed 
rate change and answer member questions. No need to register. 
We look forward to seeing you there!

JMEC MEMBERS INVITED 
TO TOWN HALLS TO DISCUSS 

PROPOSED RATE CHANGE 

This institution is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer    

Cuba
Wednesday, January 5, 2022
6:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.
Immaculate Conception Parish Hall
6440 US 550 Cuba, NM 87013
575.289.0103
www.jemezcoop.org

Española
Thursday, January 6, 2022
6:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.
JMEC headquarters board room
19365 S.R. 84/285 Hernandez, NM 87537
505.753.2105
www.jemezcoop.org

* COVID protocols will be followed – please wear your mask and socially distance.


